
 
 

 
 
 

Supported Decision Making Technical Assistance 
Program (SDM-TAP) Grants and Contracts Addendum 

 
April 2, 2024 

 
During the bidding and application process, it was determined that 
the project period for the SDM-TAP grants and contracts will be 
extended from 12 months to 18 months to allow more time for the 
implementation work to be completed. This changes the anticipated 
project end dates for all projects below from June 30, 2025, to 
December 31, 2025. Changes are highlighted in each document 
and are effective immediately. 
Thank you. 
 
Hannah Dunham, SDM-TAP Manager 
State Council on Developmental Disabilities 
 
SDM-TAP Grant Guidelines for Family/Individual and Professional 
Implementation Grants 
SDM-TAP Warmline Services Contract 
SDM-TAP Branding & Advertising Coordination Services Contract 
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Fax: 916-263-7963 
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https://scdd.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/33/2024/04/RFP-SDM-TAP_Grant-Guidelines-4.2.24-FINAL.pdf
https://scdd.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/33/2024/04/IFB-SDM-TAP-2024W-Update-April-2024.pdf
https://scdd.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/33/2024/04/IFB-SDM-TAP-2024A-Update-April-2024.pdf
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